
 

 

IMPORTANT!!! 
 

 DON'T THROW AWAY 
ANY OF YOUR OLD 

CLOTHES AS WE ARE 
TAKING PART IN CASH 

FOR CLOBBER. 
Help us raise funds for school by cashing 

in on your clobber.  

 
Please do a ‘Halloween clean up’ 
and send in your bags of clothing.  

 
Please only drop bags off 
between 1st-5th November. 

 
Bags to be left outside in 

playground beside P7 room.  

 
 
 

 


